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From: Karam Kim 
Sent: Monday, 14 September 2020 2:07 PM
To: Adjudication
Cc: Kolacz, Miriam; Kellie Fonseca; Elizabeth King
Subject: RE: ACCC seeking further views - Clean Energy Council's amended Solar Code  [ACCC-

ACCCANDAER.FID2593377] [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Attachments: Attachment A Solar Retailer Code - marked- draft determination Aug 20[6][7][1].pdf; CEC 

Submission in response to draft determination dated 7 Sept 20  [12][1].pdf

Dear Miriam 
 
Thank you for your email of 7 September 2020 seeking further views on the CEC’s amended Solar Code, and for your 
ongoing consultation with us. 
 
We note the CEC have adopted all of our recommendations. We do not have any outstanding comments or concerns 
with the amended Code. 
 
We note there appears to be a minor formatting error at 2.2.14, where a line break is inserted after ‘pursuant to’, 
creating two ‘2.2.13’ clauses. 
 
As indicated previously, we would be happy to engage further on this issue with the CEC if they wish, noting the 
OAIC has regulatory oversight of compliance with APP 7. 
 
Kind regards 
Karam 
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